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Top DEP Stories 
Mariner East 2 – Permit Suspension  
 
Law360: Pa. DEP Slams Brakes On Sunoco Pipeline Construction  
https://www.law360.com/pennsylvania/articles/998374/pa-dep-slams-brakes-on-sunoco-pipeline-
construction?nl_pk=ecfa292e-482f-408e-9dff-
2f2149fb9ba2&utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=pennsylvania  
 
The Hill: Pennsylvania halts construction of controversial pipeline 
http://thehill.com/policy/energy-environment/367217-pennsylvania-halts-construction-of-
controversial-pipeline?wpisrc=nl_energy202&wpmm=1  
  
Energy Wire: Pa. halts Mariner East 2 work amid 'egregious' violations 
https://www.eenews.net/energywire/2018/01/04/stories/1060070007  
 
Pennlive: DEP stops construction on Mariner East 2 pipeline after multiple violations 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/01/multiple_violations_halt_work.html#incart_river_home_pop 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Construction on Sunoco gas pipeline, which will go through Lancaster County, 
ordered to halt after spills, leaks 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/pennsylvania/construction-on-sunoco-gas-pipeline-which-will-go-
through-lancaster/article_99ce37ca-f0b1-11e7-a6ed-53e1ccdb331f.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: DEP suspends Mariner East 2 pipeline construction permits 
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/dep-suspends-mariner-east-pipeline-construction-
permits/article_8139ac76-81c6-5c91-b2dd-05b51bdde354.html 
 
WITF/StateImpact: DEP suspends all construction on Mariner East 2 pipeline 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/01/03/dep-suspends-all-construction-on-mariner-east-
2-pipeline/?_ga=2.125505100.77411612.1514900809-882895250.1471610849 
 
Philly.com: DEP halts construction of Sunoco’s $2.5B Mariner East pipeline 
http://www.philly.com/philly/business/energy/dep-suspends-construction-mariner-east-shale-pipeline-
20180103.html 
 
Philly Voice: Pennsylvania DEP says enough is enough, halts work on Mariner East 2 pipeline 
http://www.phillyvoice.com/pennsylvania-dep-says-enough-enough-halts-work-mariner-east-2-
pipeline/ 
 
Democrat-Herald: Pennsylvania shuts down construction on Sunoco gas pipeline 
http://democratherald.com/business/pennsylvania-shuts-down-construction-on-sunoco-gas-
pipeline/article_c9c51860-c096-5931-a85b-c5bee624525f.html 
 
Delaware County Times: Pennsylvania DEP shuts down all construction on Sunoco’s Mariner East 2 
pipeline across state 
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http://www.delcotimes.com/general-news/20180103/pennsylvania-dep-shuts-down-all-construction-
on-sunocos-mariner-east-2-pipeline-across-state 
 
Daily Local News: Pennsylvania DEP shuts down construction on Sunoco gas pipeline 
http://www.dailylocal.com/general-news/20180103/pennsylvania-dep-shuts-down-construction-on-
sunoco-gas-pipeline 
 
WESA: Pennsylvania Shuts Down Construction On Sunoco Gas Pipeline 
http://wesa.fm/post/pennsylvania-shuts-down-construction-sunoco-gas-pipeline#stream/0 
 
AP Indiana Gazette: Pennsylvania shuts down construction on Sunoco gas pipeline 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/pennsylvania-shuts-down-construction-on-sunoco-gas-
pipeline/article_a77d9a10-19de-5fd6-9046-e48e30ad92c5.html  
 
WJAC: DEP suspends all activity for Mariner 2 East pipeline, citing numerous violations 
http://wjactv.com/news/local/dep-suspends-all-activity-for-mariner-2-east-pipeline-cites-numerous-
violations 
 
Tribune-Review: State halts Mariner East II pipeline construction for environmental violations 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13140017-74/state-halts-mariner-east-ii-pipeline-construction-
for-environmental-violations  
 
Post-Gazette: Pennsylvania shuts down construction on Sunoco gas pipeline 
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2018/01/03/Pennsylvania-shuts-
down-construction-on-Sunoco-marcellus-shale-natural-gas-pipeline-mariner-east-
2/stories/201801030118 
 
Press and Journal: Mariner East II pipeline project suspended; Lower Swatara location mentioned in 
order 
http://www.pressandjournal.com/stories/mariner-east-ii-pipeline-project-suspended-lower-swatara-
location-mentioned-in-order,23953 
 
Unionville Times: DEP halts Mariner East 2 pipeline construction 
http://www.unionvilletimes.com/?p=37964 
  
Hanover Evening Sun: Sunoco gas pipeline construction shut down in southern Pennsylvania 
http://www.eveningsun.com/story/news/2018/01/03/sunoco-gas-pipeline-construction-shut-down-
southern-pennsylvania/1000593001/?from=new-cookie 
 
Altoona Mirror: State halting pipeline work 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2018/01/state-halting-pipeline-work/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Pennsylvania halts Mariner East 2 pipeline work 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/pennsylvania-halts-mariner-2-east-pipeline-work 
 
Lebanon Daily News: Pennsylvania shuts down construction on Sunoco gas pipeline 
http://www.ldnews.com/story/news/2018/01/03/pennsylvania-shuts-down-construction-sunoco-gas-
pipeline/999847001/ 
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Lewistown Sentinel: Gas pipeline construction halted 
http://www.lewistownsentinel.com/news/local-news/2018/01/gas-pipeline-construction-halted/ 
 
abc27: DEP suspends construction on Sunoco gas pipeline 
http://abc27.com/2018/01/03/dep-suspends-construction-on-sunoco-gas-pipeline/ 
 
FOX43: Construction on Mariner East 2 pipeline suspended by Dept. of Environmental Protection 
http://fox43.com/2018/01/03/construction-on-mariner-east-2-pipeline-suspended-by-dept-of-
environmental-protection/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Sunoco gas pipeline shuts down construction 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2018/01/sunoco-gas-pipeline-shuts-down-construction/  
 
Centre Daily Times: Pennsylvania shuts down construction on Sunoco gas pipeline 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article192712984.html  
 
The Courier Express: Pennsylvania shuts down construction on Sunoco gas pipeline  
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/pennsylvania-shuts-down-construction-on-sunoco-gas-
pipeline/article_1eeff06d-f042-5b31-90c0-b7b42bcb8b9f.html 
 
Air 
 
Tribune-Review: Should you warm up your car in the freezing temps? 
http://triblive.com/local/regional/13139461-74/should-you-warm-up-your-car-in-the-freezing-temps  
 
Climate Change 
 
Centre Daily Times:  The future of the Clean Power Plan (LTE) 
http://www.centredaily.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/article192506409.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Peduto lays out vision for Pittsburgh's future in inauguration speech 
http://triblive.com/politics/politicalheadlines/13139672-74/peduto-lays-out-vision-for-pittsburghs-
future-in-inauguration-speech  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Scranton Times: Real Christmas trees make fine fodder for mulch 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/real-christmas-trees-make-fine-fodder-for-mulch-1.2286311 
 
Energy 
 
Scranton Times: Jessup wants expert's advice on Invenergy plans 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/jessup-wants-expert-s-advice-on-invenergy-plans-1.2286246 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Power grid bracing for ‘bomb cyclone,’ bitter cold 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/01/03/power-grid-bracing-for-bomb-cyclone-bitter-
cold/?_ga=2.45295074.77411612.1514900809-882895250.1471610849 
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WITF: Transource granted permission to operate as utility in midstate 
http://www.witf.org/news/2018/01/-harrisburg----state-regulators.php 
 
Post-Gazette: Dominion to buy Scana for $7.9 billion after nuclear flop with Westinghouse reactors 
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2018/01/03/Dominion-to-buy-Scana-for-7-9-
billion-after-nuclear-flop/stories/201801030236  
  
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Work for achievable energy solutions 
http://triblive.com/opinion/letters/13114580-74/letter-to-the-editor-work-for-achievable-energy-
solutions  
 
Allegheny Front: Power Grid Bracing for ‘Bomb Cyclone’, Bitter Cold 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/power-grid-bracing-for-bomb-cyclone-bitter-cold/ 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Borough seeks input for clean-ups  
http://www.recordargusnews.com/news/2018-01-
04/Front_Page/Borough_seeks_input_for_cleanups.html 
 
Standard Speaker: Foster Twp. site removed from EPA Superfund list 
http://standardspeaker.com/news/foster-twp-site-removed-from-epa-superfund-list-1.2285712 
 
Express Times: The latest on turning a toxic mill into working-class community 
http://www.lehighvalleylive.com/easton/index.ssf/2018/01/the_latest_on_turning_a_toxic.html 
 
Mining 
 
The Courier Express: State Briefs  
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/state-briefs/article_fff670f2-b0fd-56b2-a082-aee561cba0a9.html 
 
WITF: Western Pennsylvania coal mine to close, costing nearly 400 jobs 
http://www.witf.org/news/2018/01/western-pennsylvania-coal-mine-to-close-costing-nearly-400-
jobs.php 
 
Observer-Reporter: Dana Mining to close 4 West Mine near Mt. Morris 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/dana-mining-to-close-west-mine-near-mt-
morris/article_326e2004-f0b6-11e7-be80-33f01c03eba8.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Mepco to shutter Greene County coal mine, lay off 370 workers 
http://www.post-gazette.com/business/career-workplace/2018/01/03/Mepco-Greene-County-coal-
mine-layoffs-Morgantown-West-Virginia/stories/201801030235  
 
Post-Gazette: Coal mining deaths surged in America in 2017, one year after they hit a record low 
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2018/01/04/Coal-mining-deaths-surged-in-
America-in-2017-one-year-after-they-hit-a-record-low/stories/201801040106 
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Allegheny Front: Who Will Pay for Trump’s Plan to Bail Out Coal? 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/who-will-pay-for-trumps-plan-to-bail-out-coal/ 
 
Oil and Gas  
  
Citizens’ Voice: Work continues on Back Mountain pipeline project, despite pending lawsuit 
http://citizensvoice.com/news/work-continues-on-back-mountain-pipeline-project-despite-pending-
lawsuit-1.2285732 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Federal repeal of fracking regulations affects relatively small amount of Pa. land 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/01/03/federal-repeal-of-fracking-regulations-affects-
relatively-small-amount-of-pa-land/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Heating bill help available for some Pennsylvania gas customers 
http://triblive.com/state/pennsylvania/13140039-74/heating-bill-help-available-for-some-pennsylvania-
gas-customers  
 
Tribune-Review: Free training for gas pipeline jobs offered at IUP Northpointe campus in South Buffalo 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/13139642-74/free-training-for-gas-pipeline-jobs-offered-
at-iup-northpointe-campus-in  
 
Tribune-Review: GasBuddy: 2018 gas prices to be highest since 2014 
http://triblive.com/business/businessbriefs/13141530-74/gasbuddy-2018-gas-prices-to-be-highest-
since-2014  
 
Tribune-Review: Pa. in running for underground natural gas liquids storage hub 
http://triblive.com/state/pennsylvania/13141021-74/pa-in-running-for-underground-natural-gas-
liquids-storage-hub 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: CNX closes deal to acquire interest in Cone Midstream Partners 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/01/04/cnx-closes-deal-to-acquire-interest-in-
cone.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Peoples Natural Gas installing line across Old William Penn Highway this week 
http://triblive.com/local/murrysville/13140949-74/peoples-natural-gas-installing-line-across-old-
william-penn-highway-this-week 
 
Post-Gazette LTE: Braddock mayor should reconsider his support for shale wells 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2018/01/04/Braddock-mayor-should-reconsider-his-
support-for-shale-wells/stories/201801030035 
 
Waste 
  
Scranton Times: Lawsuit challenging Scranton's $300 trash fee certified as class action 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/lawsuit-challenging-scranton-s-300-trash-fee-certified-as-class-
action-1.2286172 
 
Water 
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The Clarion News: Coalition efforts bringing Mill Creek back to life 
http://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article_0282b7f7-8ea7-5113-83b0-
33a4756c1904.html 
 
River Landing project seeks Act 13 funding 
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2018/01/river-landing-project-seeks-act-13-funding/ 
 
WTAJ: Water bottling plant could come to region 
http://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/water-bottling-plant-could-come-to-region/900098845 
 
Centre Daily Times:  Nestle Waters considering Centre County for $50 million manufacturing facility 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article192725104.html  
 
DuBois Courier-Express:  Cooper Township water shortage update 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/cooper-township-water-shortage-update/article_bc24e14b-805c-
5173-95d3-6a2b6c28cc1d.html  
 
Gant Daily:  Red Cross supplies bottled water to Cooper Township following water main break 
http://gantdaily.com/2018/01/03/red-cross-supplies-bottled-water-to-cooper-township-following-
water-main-break/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Council looks toward the river and at proposed union contract 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2018/01/council-looks-toward-the-river-and-at-proposed-
union-contract/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Fairfield water tank project nears completion 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2018/01/fairfield-water-tank-project-nears-completion/  
 
Lock Haven Express:  Lock Haven Mayor Baney sees growth in 2018; discusses area dams 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2018/01/lock-haven-mayor-baney-sees-growth-in-2018/  
 
WJAC: Break leaves residents with little to no water in Clearfield County 
http://wjactv.com/news/local/water-main-break-leaves-residents-with-little-to-no-water 
 
KDKA: Multiple Water Main Breaks Reported In Penn Hills 
http://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2018/01/04/penn-hills-cold-weather-water-main-breaks/ 
 
WTAE: 'Our personal skating rink:' Huge chunks of ice form on Pittsburgh street after water main break 
http://www.wtae.com/article/ice-chunks-on-warrington-avenue-allentown-pittsburgh/14587100 
 
Tribune-Review: Business basements flooded after downtown Greensburg water main break 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13140948-74/business-basements-flooded-after-downtown-
greensburg-water-main-break  
 
Tribune-Review: Water line fix underway on Gilpin street after 2 days without service 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/13139793-74/water-line-fix-underway-on-gilpin-street-
after-2-days-without-service 
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Miscellaneous 
 
Tribune-Review: 'Bomb cyclone?' Western Pa. doesn't have to worry about it 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13143370-74/bomb-cyclone-western-pa-doesnt-have-to-worry-
about-it  
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